Melissa Norris

From: Greg Smith <gsmith@corblu.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2023 7:47 AM

To: Melissa Norris

Cc: Jenny Pahl

Subject: RE: [External] City of Valdosta Mitigation Credits
Hi Melissa,

The City of Valdosta has some wetland credits available from Cherry Creek, but not stream. You will need to try to find
another bank in the PSA or SSA and if there are no stream credits there, you will need to coordinate a purchase with
GALT/ILF. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks

Greg

Gregory. P. Smith

Corblu Ecology Group, LLC
(Office) 770-682-9731
(Mabile) 770-653-5668

From: Melissa Norris <mnorris@ttlusa.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 4:30 PM
To: Greg Smith <gsmith@corblu.com>
Subject: City of Valdosta Mitigation Credits

Hi Greg,

| am working with the City of Valdosta on the coordination of a NWP (SAS-2023-00522) that is going to require
2,894 legacy stream credits (non-perennial). It is my understanding that the City of Valdosta may have credits with
Corblu, which they can use for this project. If the stream credits area available, can you please execute the attached
SOCA for the issuance of this permit?

Thank you,
Melissa

Melissa R. Norris, P.G.

Project Professional

Office: 229.244.8619

Cell: 229.415.5570

mnorris@ftlusa.com

4589 Val North Dr.

Valdosta, GA 31602

https://link.edaepilot.com/s/869f6604/6m7ToNpPJE_44Ixé ajéXweu=http://www.ttlusa.com/




